Blood donation service suspension

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

The Hong Kong Red Cross Blood Transfusion Service announced today
(October 5) that in view of the traffic situation in various districts,
service of all donor centres will be suspended from 5pm. We apologise for any
inconvenience caused.
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